
Park meeting minutes March 13, 2023 

 

Meeting was called order at Western Sizzlin steakhouse at 6:30 PM by Mike. 

 

Introduction of 28 members and guests occurred. Thanks everybody for coming. 

50-50 drawing was one by Tom who donated his is $33 in winnings back to the club thanks, 

Tom. 

 

Minutes of a February meeting or read by Mary W and accepted his read. 

 

 Jane Hulce gave the treasures report starting balance of $5414.68 which $128 in dues and a 

$50 donation were added for a grand total of $5,494.68 in the treasury. The treasurers report 

was accepted as read. 

 

Old business:  

the Charleston ham fest was discussed. 

And the Athens hamfest was discussed. and the TUSCO hamfest in Dover Ohio on April 22 

was discussed. There were some discussion about ridesharing for the Charleston hamfest on 

Saturday. 

 

New business:  

 first order of new business was the voting in of a new member,  John Addis, W88BBX. He 

lives in Mineral Wells and is general class and was accepted for membership. 

 

Also, under new business, Kenny reminded everybody that the bicycle race at Mountwood 

Park is April 16 and he could use some help for spotters along the racetrack. If you could 

help out get  hold of Kenny on the 255 repeater. 

 

It is also reminded that we needed to secure the shelter and the Porta potty‘s for this year‘s 

Field Day in June 24 25th.   Jerry KA8NJW said he would take care of getting the shelter and 

the Porta potty‘s.  He said he will do the shelter this week. The Porta potty‘s will probably 

wait till May. 

 

Earl mentioned the noise on the repeater. We think there may be a problem with the 

antenna, he and Connor will look into it and see if there’s anything to be done.  We may 

have to send someone up to tower to see if we have a short in the connections, stay tuned 

for information. 

 

Motion to adjourn by Larry KF8NW for Bob KB8EFB was unable to attend, motion was 

approved at 6:55 pm. Minutes taken by Mary Wharton edits by Jerry Wharton. 

 


